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Sheplak, Scott

From: Sheplak, Scott
Sent:  Wednesday, July 01, 2009 10:51 AM

To: 'Washington, Kevin'
Cc: Vielhauer, Trina; Satyal, Ajaya
Subject: RE: EMERGENCY GENERATORS - FT. MYERS POWER PLANT

Re: Permit No. 0710002-016-A 11"

Thank you for the notification. They are most likely "insignificant." A copy of this e-mail will be kept on file here with the
subject permit.

From: Washington, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Washington@fpl.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2009 10:12 AM

To: Vielhauer, Trina; Sheplak, Scott; Satyal, Ajaya

Subject: EMERGENCY GENERATORS - FT. MYERS POWER PLANT

Trina, Scott, & A.J.,

Emergency Generators have been installed at the location referenced above as part of FPL's Hurricane
Hardening program. The generators were installed after the Title V Permit renewal process

was completed. The generators provide power to a small "safe room" constructed for operating
employees to use in the event of a significant storm. Each safe room has two generators; a primary and
a back up. The generators are fueled by propane stored in four 120-gallon tanks.

Location Make Model Ignition HP Rated KW Year Built
RPM Rule Applicability

Ft. Myers Guardian, 004725 Spark 34 25 20006
3600 None

by Generac

The generators are categorically exempt from permitting as provided by Rule 62-210.300(3)(a). They are
also exempt from 40 CFR Part 60 Subparts JJJJ due to their manufacture date (2006), and from ZZZZ
due to their size (<500 Hp).

The next time the Title V permit is opened for renewal, both generator packages will be added as
insignificant or unregulated sources.

If you have any questions or require additional information feel free to contact me via return E:mail, or
at (561) 691-2877.

Thank you,

Kevin Washington

Project Manager

FPL Environmental Services
(561) 691-2877

kevin washington@fpl.com

7/1/2009



